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Honorable Dennis Daugaard 
Office of the Governor 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, SD 57501-5070 

September 27, 2018 

,£Director 
· Legislative Research Council

Capitol Building 3rd Floor
500 East Capitol Avenue
Pierre, SD 57501-5070

Dear Governor Daugaard & Director Handcock: 

TELEPHONE 
605-342-2814 

FAX 
605-342-0732 

On behalf of the South Dakota Uniform Laws Commissioners, I am pleased to submit to 
you the South Dakota Commission on Uniform Legislation 2018 Report. This report is being 
submitted pursuant to SDCL 2-11-8. 

On behalf of the other South Dakota Commissioners, we wish to express our thanks to 
you and the South Dakota Legislature for your continued support of the Uniform Laws 
Commission. 

We would request that Director Handcock make copies of the report available to the 
members of the South Dakota Legislative Research Council Executive Board and other 
legislators as the Board may see fit. 

Very Truly Yours, 

Isl Michael B. DeMersseman 

Michael B. DeMersseman 
DEMERSSEMAN JENSEN 

TELLINGHUISEN & HUFFMAN, LLP 














